
 
 

January 28, 2025 

 

Senator William Smith, Chair 

Judicial Proceedings Committee   

3E Miller Senate Office Building 

Annapolis, MD 21401 

 

Re: SB273, Peace Orders and Protection Orders -Military Protection Orders  

 Hearing Date: January 30, 2025 

 

Dear Chairman Smith,  

 

Please let this letter serve as notice of the support of the Maryland General Assembly Senate 

Veterans Caucus for Senate Bill 273.  

 

After review by our respective legislative committees, the Senate Veterans Caucus believes that 

the above-mentioned legislation would provide a valuable benefit to the veterans of the State of 

Maryland.  

 

 

With kindest regards,  

 

 
 

Senator Benjamin Brooks         

Senate Chair         

 

 

 


